

Principal: Mrs K D Hardy B.Ed (Hons) MA NPQH

© Trent Campus 01283 247700

© Dove Campus 01283 247750

© Sixth Form Centre 01283 372500

office@deferrers.com

www.deferrers.com

Dear Parent/Carer

At The de Ferrers Academy we appreciate that any possible closures that may oco due to Covid-19 will affect your child's free school meal entitlement. After discussion with the Trust and Caterlink we are pleased to inform you that your child will still be able to take advantage of 'Grab and Go' bags which will be freshly made during what should be normal academy days.

These bags will be available for collection on the Trent Campus between the hours of 12:00 to 13:00 every day. They will be laid out in the canopy area behind the main hall so that individuals can keep their distance from each other and leave as soon as they have collected their lunch without having to enter the academy itself.

We hope as many students as possible take advantage of this and if you have any concerns or questions feel free to contact us.

Yours Sincerely

Greg Hand – Vice Principal (Head of Trent campus)
Sarah Glover (Trust Director - Pupil Premium)

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH PARENTS/CARERS

The de Ferrers Academy • Trent Campus • St Mary's Drive • Burton upon Trent DE13 0LL The de Ferrers Academy • Dove Campus • Harehedge Lane • Burton upon Trent DE13 0AS The de Ferrers Academy • Sixth Form Centre • Waterloo Street • Burton upon Trent DE14 2NJ

